


Dear K-12 foodservice partners,
 
We cannot thank you enough for your hard work and commitment to feeding children and families during this unprecedented time. Our K-12 chef 
has created a feeding plan to offer you some ideas that may help you provide fresh grab and go meals during the current crisis and beyond.
 
Thank you for all that you do year round - but particularly during this time of need - to feed the nation’s children. We will continue to provide additional 
recipes and resources throughout the crisis at DanoneAwayFromHome.com/K12Support. Please reach out with questions to schoolsk12@dannon.com.
 
Respectfully,
The Danone Away from Home team

DanoneAwayFromHome.com/K12Support















